
HB 1884 -- EMPLOYMENT SECURITY

SPONSOR: Lynch

Currently, the time an individual must have been employed with an
employer before the Division of Employment Security may charge the
employer's account in respect to benefits paid to the individual is
28 days.

This bill increases the time of employment before the employer will
be charged for benefits from 28 to 90 days

This bill is similar to HB 332 (2019).


